MY GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE July 28th,
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 198 &3

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - MeGill University,
Montreal.,
Dear Sir Arthur,
I made enquiries with reference to the representative

from McGill at the Anniversary of the College of Physicians.

I am afraid none of our men will be over at that time, but

I would suggest notifying Dr. Thomas Cotton, 86 Upper Brooke

Street, to represent us at this function. He is a PFPellow of
the College, a graduate of McGill, a presentable man, and one
who would, I think, be glad to have the honour of representing
us at such an important function.

Faithfully yours,

et -

DEAN .,




